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 Learning and Caring for Life 
 

2024 Term 3, End of Week 4 Roundup     

                                                 

Governing Council  

Governing Council met after an OSHC meeting on 

Monday night. Topics included Principal’s report, finance, 

OSHC, library, policies, amongst others. A number of 

policies have been updated and were endorsed by the 

Governing Council. These will be available on the school 

website shortly. 

 

School Dental Van 

The School Dental Van will be visiting again this year. They 

will be coming in Week 1 of Term 4, starting on Monday 

14th October. Forms have been distributed via Edsmart 

(emails) and they all need to be returned by the end of 

next week (Friday 23rd August – Week 5).  

 

Swimming Lessons 

The Reception to Year 5 students will be participating in 

swimming lessons at the newly renovated Thebarton 

Aquatic Centre in Week 2 of Term 4 (Mon 21st – Fri 25th 

October). Permission slips and payment details will be 

coming out soon. We require set ratios for any excursion to 

occur – 1 adult for every 6 students in Reception to Year 2, 

and 1 adult for every 10 students in Years 3 to 6. We are 

seeking parental support for swimming, even if you can 

only help out on one day. Please let your class teacher 

know of your availability. We thank you in advance for 

your support as events such as these cannot happen 

without it.  

 

Principal Tour 

This morning we had a Principal’s Tour with families that may attend Richmond Primary 

School in the future. It is a great opportunity to talk about all the amazing things going on 

here and to showcase our school. 

 

Silly Scientist Incursion 

The whole school participated in a science based incursion for Science Week this morning 

called the “Silly Scientist”. It was both entertaining and educational. 

 

Playground After School  

The playground is available for parents to supervise their own children after school until 

3:15pm. Unsupervised children are not permitted. At 3:15pm the playground and yard are 

closed, so that OSHC can use the facilities. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

WEEK 5:  

BOOK WEEK & SSO WEEK 

Wed 21st August:  

Choir at Magic Millions 

Fri 23rd August:  

Book Week Parade 
 

WEEK 6 

Fri 30th August:  

Pupil Free Day 
 

WEEK 7 

Mon 3rd Sep: School Closure 

Thurs 5th Sep:  

Combined Band Rehearsal 
 

WEEK 8 

Mon 9th Sep:  

Combined Band performing 

@ Festival Theatre (foyer)  

Wed 11th Sep: Charter 

Ambassador Excursion 

Sat 14th Sep:  

Soccer Carnival at St Clair 
 

WEEK 9 

Thurs 19th Sep:  

Choir @ Festival Theatre 
 

WEEK 9 & 10 

18th – 25th Sep: Book Fair 
 

WEEK 10 

Tues 24 Sep: School Photos 

Fri 27th Sep: Last Day of Term 

& 2pm Early Dismissal 

 


